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Today our residents and staff here at Woodstock Residential Care Home received a lovely visit from Molly and her owner

Joan. Molly is a black and white fluffy, Cavachon which is a cross between a Cavalier King Charles spaniel and a Bichon

frisée.

Molly is new to being a therapy dog but was on her best behaviour and gave out plenty of hugs and sloppy kisses. Residents loved

stroking her and feeling her lovely soft ears and fur. We were all able to talk about the dogs that we have had which range from

Boxer dogs to German shepherds and the most popular dog appeared to be a Westie.

We all look forward to having Molly and Joan back and want to say a massive thank you to Joan from bringing her bundle of fluff in.
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